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Dated: 
Re: LCVP  Work Experience
Dear Employer,

On behalf of all involved in the Leaving Certificate Vocational  Programme at Ramsgrange Community School, we would like to thank you most sincerely for accepting one of our students on a work experience placement with you. 

From experience we know that our students, following their work placement, are generally extremely pleased at having gained such a valuable insight into the world of work. The new skills that the students develop during the work placement stand to them both at school and in their later lives.

We again wish to avail of this opportunity to reiterate our appreciation of your generous support of the RCS LCVP work experience programme and of course hope that you will extend our thanks to all of your staff.

I have enclosed a student evaluation report that you might fill out and return to the school with the student as soon as possible following the placement. 
We look forward to speaking with you again in the future.

Kind regards,

Ms Louise Walsh

Co-ordinator of Programmes
